
STANDARD MERIT INDUSTRIAL LIMITED 

 

Date: 2016-05-06 

 

Dear Sir / Madam : 

We, STANDARD MERIT INDUSTRIAL LIMITED, found that the schematics was  

publicly available at the FCC website.  We had signed the confidential letter that  

these information can’t be disclosed permanent.  We are requesting that the error be  

corrected and please shield the information at the website immediately. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

On behalf of :   STANDARD MERIT INDUSTRIAL LIMITED 

Telephone:  852-24144800 


